24.  Will reports emanating from the PMI be made available to everyone,
including the general public, and in both official languages?

Yes, in accordance with our responsibilities under the Information Act, the Privacy
Act, and the Official Languages Act.

Given our responsibilities for protecting the confidentiality and privacy of individuals, it
is probable that only aggregate results will be reported from the employee and client
surveys.

25. How can I follow developments and provide feedback?

Messages from the Chief Trade Commissioner will keep you informed of the progress
and results of the initiative. Articles will regularly appear in internal publications,
including Panorama, TCS International, CanadExport, and Canada Plus. A PMI
homepage, including a suggestion box, will be developed for the Intranet.

In the meantime, if you have questions, suggestions, or comments, contact Richard
Lecog (TCS) at (613) 996-2964.



